
 

Attention Parents / Guardians!! 
 

 
In an effort to provide clarity regarding our bus transportation for the upcoming school 
year, please review the following: 
 
What is the process for being approved for district-provided bus transportation? 
 

In order for a charter school or a non-public school student to be considered for 
Transportation Services in the 2019-2020 school year your child must be 
REGISTERED with the school district. 

 
You must register with the district if ANY of the following conditions are met: 

 
- Student is new to the UDSD area 
- Student moved to a new address 
- Student is enrolled in a new school 

 
To register your child, please visit Central Registration located at 601 N. 
Lansdowne Ave / Drexel Hill PA 19026.  Summer hours are Monday through 
Thursday from 7:00 AM to 3:30 PM. 

 
Please follow the instructions from the District’s Central Registration Office 
at https://www.upperdarbysd.org/Page/3024. 

 
How do I know if my child gets district-provided bus transportation? 
 

Your child will be considered for transportation if one of the following conditions 
are met: 

 
- Your child must be registered by the Upper Darby School District 

two (2) weeks prior to the beginning of the school year to ensure 
that transportation services begin on the first day of school. 
 

- Transportation eligibility will be determined after obtaining the 
student information through the Central Registration Office.  The 
parent/guardian of qualifying students will receive notification via 
mail.  Please review the Upper Darby School District Transportation 
Eligibility Guidelines at https://www.upperdarbysd.org/Page/3103. 


